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New website -- www.HealthLawHelper.org -- helps answer your

health care questions!

KATHLEEN A. MARCHIONE  December 19, 2013

ISSUE: HEALTH, HEALTH CARE 

There is a new website (www.HealthLawHelper.org) that contains useful, accessible

information for consumers with questions about the Affordable Care Act, or health care in

general. The website was created by, and is sponsored by, Consumer Reports, a non-partisan, 

non-profit organization which has a well-deserved reputation for impartiality, honesty and

accuracy – and should reassure www.HealthLawHelper.org visitors that the information is

reliable. If you have health care questions, be sure and visit www.HealthLawHelper.org.
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